
SAT Review Courses 
 

Darien High School will offer its spring SAT review course headed by 
Mr. Dooley from the math department and Mr. Speiser from the 
English department.  The April class is appropriate for JUNIORS who will 
be taking the SAT on May 6th or on June 3rd .  The class is also open to 
SOPHOMORES who want to get a head start on next year’s SAT 
preparation.  This is the final SAT course of the school year.  

SAT Math:  The Math course will run on four Tuesday nights from 7pm 
– 9pm in room B112 for a total of 8 hours of instruction.  The dates of 
the math class are April 4, April 18, April 25 and May 2.  The cost of the 
course is $200.   To register for the Math course, you can sign up 
through school cash online.  Any questions, please contact Patrick 
Dooley at pdooley@darienps.org.  

SAT English:  The English/Verbal course will take place on four 
Wednesday nights in room B203 from 7pm – 9pm for a total of 8 hours 
of instruction.  The dates of the class are April 5, April 19, April 26 and 
May 3.   The cost for the course is $200.  To register for the English 
course, you can sign up through school cash online.  Any questions, 
please contact Alex Speiser at aspeiser@darienps.org.  
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